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Better Never Stops  Seation®

2nd November 2018
Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome to the start of Term 2. | hope you all had a fantastic half-term and enjoyed
what appears to have been the last of the warm and sunny weather for another year.

Dates for next week:

Tuesday éth November: Clownfish Class Assembly (9.10am)

Thursday 8t: Turtle Class Assembly (9.10am)

Sunday 11t: Remembrance Sunday (wreath laying at Newhaven War Memorial;
Denton School Choir will be performing at St. Leonard’s Church)

Term 2 Diary Dates

A separate letter with Term 2 diary dates will be sent out today also. Please note a
change of date for EYFS and KS1 Christmas performances; many apologies if this
causes any inconvenience.

Sports Results
Further action for some of our football teams this week...

Our Year 5/6 team lost 5-1 to a very strong Peacehaven Heights side. However, the
result does not always tell the full storyl We improved enormously as the game went on
and after a difficult first half, we fought hard to ensure the second was a very
competitive and exciting affair. And well done to George for a fantastic goall

The girls' tfeam took part in the annual Haven's Football Tournament at Seahaven
Academy and finished third overall. We won one game, drew two and lost one,
conceding just one goal all tournament. Well done to Chloe for her fantastic goals!

Children in Need

It is now officially a Denton tradition to decorate the school office to raise money for
Children in Need. This year, Mrs Vidler has prepared a teddy bear to be faken home,
decorated and then put up in the office. If you wish to take part, your child can
collect a small bear (50p) or a large bear (£1) from Mrs Vidler; all monies raised will be
passed on to the charity.

Poppy Appedl

Our Poppy Appeal for this year has now arrived in school and is at the school office for
anyone wishing to purchase a poppy. There are also rulers, rubbers, pencil sharpeners
and key rings for anyone wanting something a little different. The children are




welcome fo bring in donations next week: some of our Year és will be touring the
school each day with the poppies for sale.

Wrap up warm!

Now that our more traditional autumnal weather is finally upon us, please make sure
your child has a coat in school every day. Hats, scarves and gloves in the playgrounds
are always welcome if needed.

I hope you all enjoy any Bonfire Night celebrations you may be treating yourselves to.

Please contact the school office if you require any further information.

Yours sincerely,
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|

Mr Guy Walsh

Headteacher
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